
Village of Stirling 
 

 
 

Public Notice 
Garbage bin collection has been re-scheduled to 

Wednesday, December 29, 2021 
 

There will be no garbage collection on Tuesday, December 28.  Please make sure 
your bin is out on Wednesday morning. 

 

Regular bin collection will resume on Tuesday, January 4, 2022. 

 

 

 


